
Barry Township Regular Meeting

November 21, 2023

The meeting was opened at 7 pm the pledge was recited. Present were Chairman Lewis McFerran, 
Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Ed Hattenberg, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue Dutcher, and 
Townspeople Kim Crow, Paul Sporcic and Don Lindquist.

The Public Comment section of the meeting was opened, no one had anything to say.

The agenda was accepted with a motion from Ed, 2nd by Keith. Motion carried.

The minutes from the October 17, 2023 meeting were read and accepted with a motion by Keith, 2nd by 
Ed. Motion carried.

The treasurer’s report was given by Dick. During the last month we had receipts in the amount of 
$906.45, and disbursements in the amount of $21,635.33. Over $19k of this was payment for the annual 
fire contract. 

Old Business

Ed has taken the training for the Local Board of Appeal and Equalization.

A letter from attorney Mike Couri has been sent to Bill Dorgan regarding Nelson Drive, basically stating 
that the township can not and will not be building a road for him.

New Business

Keith is wondering if the township will allow him to do private snow removal.  With a motion by Lewis, 
2nd by Ed, the board decided to allow Keith to plow certain driveways at $35 per time. Motion carried.

A motion to pay bills as listed in the treasurer’s report was made by Ed, 2nd by Lewis. Motion carried.

The next meeting will be held of Dec 19, 2023.

A motion to adjourn was made by Lewis, 2nd by Keith. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:24 
pm.

______________________________________                     ____________________________________

Chairman Lewis McFerran                                                          Clerk Sue Dutcher


